Private ISF

From: Mary Morich <mamorich72@rochester.rr.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 26, 2017 4:04 PM

To: PrivatelSF

Subject: Response to RFI to consolidate storage of spent nuclear fuel

| am oppposed to the RPI that would allow consolidation of spent nuclear fuel in one location such as the one in Texas.

If allowed snf would be traveling our roadways and waterways to get to its destination thereby increasing the chance of
a possible accident that would release radioactivity into the air or water. In New York State it would likely travel through
populated areas. It is too great a risk.

Sincerely,

Mary Pizzente-Morich

West Henrietta, NY 14586

Sent from my iPad



